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         Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
Dear Purple Harmony Parents / Carers,  
 
We have a very exciting event coming up – on Friday 9th February. Farnborough Hill 
School will be coming to Ravenscote to deliver a musical theatre workshop on the 
Addams Family for Purple Harmony!  
 
Following this we have been invited to go and watch the performance of the Addams 
family at Farnborough Hill on Tuesday 27th February. This will be a morning 
performance. We shall leave at 9.30am and return by 1pm – therefore please ensure 
that your child has a packed lunch on this day. Farnborough Hill will be providing a 
snack during the interval.  
 
 
Where:    Farnborough Hill School 
 
Date/Time:  Tuesday 27th February – morning performance.  
 
Transport:  Children will be travelling via minibus  
 
Clothing: Full, smart school uniform 
 
Children need:  A packed lunch to eat on return to school 
 
As we have permission for your child to attend local trips and visits, please let me 
know if you do NOT want your child to attend. (music@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk) 
Please be aware, if you child does not come on the trip, they will not participate in 
the workshop. 
 
I shall be using your emergency contact details from the carol singing last term, 
again, please let me know if I need to change anything.  
 
Musical regards,  
 
Miss Stalley 
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